LOCKER PERMISSION FORM

Dear Parent/Guardian:

I am taking this opportunity to inform you of the schools policy regarding the issuing of lockers, books and gym equipment to students. Please take this moment to review these procedures with your child.

- 1. Lockers are the property of the Center Moriches Union Free School District and as such are issued for the convenience of our students. The student is responsible for its proper use. The locker that is assigned is for that student's use only and should not be shared with anyone. It is strongly recommended that the student never divulge the locker combination to any other student.
- 2. Center Moriches High School assumes no responsibility for lost or stolen property belonging to or issued to the student.
- 3. Students who have been issued library books, textbooks, or equipment are responsible for their return in good condition.
- 4. Center Moriches High School also recommends that students place their name on all personal belongings and books that are issued to them.

School Board policy requires that the attached be signed and returned to school before a locker is issued. This form should be returned to the Homeroom teacher on the first day of school.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Edward Caswell Principal		
I have read the above policy regarding lockers informed my child	about the use of a lock	- eı
and the measures needed to safeguard his/her p Parent/Guardian Signature	Date	